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Continuous concrete pour for in-river foundation near New 
Westminster shoreline 
June 23, 2023 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Starting the morning of Tuesday, June 27 and 
continuing for approximately 36 hours. 

  

Hours of Work 
36 hour continuous pour starting at 6:00 a.m.  
Crews will begin set-up at 5:00 a.m.  
 

 

Traffic  
Single-lane alternating traffic will be in effect 
on Front Street starting at 8 p.m. on Tuesday, 
June 27 and continuing until 5 a.m.  

Intermittent stoppages will take place 
throughout the day. Traffic control personnel 
will be on site to assist concrete trucks 
accessing the work area.  

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Residents and businesses may hear noise from 
concrete trucks and heavy equipment while 
work is underway. We appreciate your 
patience while we complete this work.   

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149. For more 
information about the Project, please visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca. 

 

Starting at 5 a.m. on Tuesday, June 27, Fraser Crossing Partners will begin setting up to perform a continuous 36-hour 
concrete pour to complete the pile cap for the in-river bridge foundation near the New Westminster shoreline. It is important 
for the pour to be continuous to ensure structural integrity. 

Nearby residents may hear noise from concrete trucks and heavy equipment while work is underway. Concrete trucks will 
access the foundation throughout the duration of the pour using the temporary access platform from the New Westminster 
shoreline south of Front Street. 

Once the concrete pour is complete and the concrete has cured, crews will begin work on the pier columns.  
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